
U.S. DEPARTMENT OF HOUSING AND URBAN DEVELOPMENT 
WASHINGTON, DC  20410-5000 

OFFICE OF PUBLIC AND INDIAN HOUSING 

May 21, 2021 

Mr. Michael Buonocore 
Executive Director 
Home Forward 
135 SW Ash Street 
Portland, OR  97204 

Subject:  Acceptance of Home Forward’s FY2020 Annual Moving to Work Report 

Dear Mr. Buonocore: 

The Department of Housing and Urban Development has completed its review of Home 
Forward’s FY2020 Annual Moving to Work (MTW) Report, which was initially submitted on 
March 24, 2021, and last submitted per HUD comments on May 12, 2021. I am writing to inform 
you that Home Forward’s FY2020 Annual MTW Report is accepted. 

Please note, while HUD is supportive of Home Forward’s efforts, this acceptance does 
not necessarily constitute an endorsement of any particular policies described in the Report.  In 
providing assistance to families under programs covered by this Report and the corresponding 
Plan, Home Forward must comply with the rules, standards and policies established in the Plan.  
Also, the approved Plan, accepted Report, and all required attachments and documents should be 
available for review and inspection at Home Forward’s principal office during normal business 
hours. 

Please contact Jeree Turlington, your MTW coordinator, at (202) 402-5270 if you have 
any questions. 

Sincerely, 

Marianne Nazzaro 
Moving to Work Program Director 
Office of Public Housing Investments 

cc:   
Laure Rawson, Portland Field Office 
Chad Trepinski, Portland Field Office  


